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Insist that Quebec offer at least the same level of protection as other provinces. 

The good news: 

The Quebec government is reviewing the Pesticides Management Code and intends to 

expand the ban to other green spaces beyond lawns. 

The bad news: 

The revised Code is expected to allow pesticides that Ontario and Nova Scotia have 

banned. 

Disappointing because: 

In 2003, Quebec was the first Canadian province to regulate the use of pesticides on 

lawns. It has since been overtaken by other provinces when it comes to regulating the 

use of pesticides for cosmetic purposes. 

What you can do: 

Join Equiterre, the David Suzuki Foundation and Nature Québec in asking Quebec to 

reclaim its role as leader: sign the petition (in French only). 

 


